4 Maclntyre Academies
il Endeavour Academy

Waynflete Road, Headington, Oxford, OX3 8DD
Telephone: 01865 767766 Email: endeavour.office@macintyreacademies.org

24t March 2017

Dear Parents
Nut Allergy

We are writing to inform you that we have a student with a severe allergy to nuts. It is
important that there is strict avoidance to this food in order to prevent a life threatening
allergic reaction. Please can you help us to protect this student by being vigilant when
sending any food into school such as snacks for break time and packed lunches.

If your child has eaten nuts before coming to school, please ensure your child’s hands and
face have been thoroughly washed before being sent to school.

I would be grateful if you could sign and return the slip at the end of this letter so that we are
certain you have received and read this letter.

| thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation. Please contact me if you
have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Angela O'Réiirk
Principal
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| confirm that | have read the letter concerning nut allergies at Endeavour Academy.
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Please come along to our

SEN Information Drop In
for Parents & Carers

Thursday 30th March 5.30pm - 7pm
at Endeavour Academy
Waynflete Road, Headington, OX3 8DD

There will be lots of local organisations to talk to you about:

Advice and Guidance on Benefits
> Respite Options
Personal Support Agencies

Daytime Services
Post 16 & Post 19 Options
Careers Options
Holiday Support
Pz

and more...
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